THE UNIVERSITY OF KANSAS 57 4711 9
SCHOOL OF EDUCATION
LAWRENCE

OFFICE OF THE DEAN

July 22, 1938

Dr. Forrest C. Allen
105 Robinson Gymnasium
University of Kansas

Thank you for arranging the meeting on Mondsy morning,
September 19, at 9:30 in Frank Strong suditorium for
all freshmen and new students in the School of Educa-
tion. We are calling this to the attention of Mr. John
Nelson so that an announcement of the meeting may be
made in connection with freshman week activities.

It might be well for you and Dean Schwegler to get
a program for this meeting arranged in advance.

Sincerely yours,
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Mateel Rich
Secretary to the Dean
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